
                                                           District 135’s Mission is that, in a safe environment, all students will be prepared to meet the challenges of the future.   

 

 

      

 
 
 
 TO:  PARENTS & EMPLOYEES OF DISTRICT 135 
  
 FROM:  BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS DEPARTMENT 
 
 RE:  INTEGRATED PEST MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 
   

Orland School District 135 has implemented an Integrated Pest 
Management Plan in all 10 schools. The focus of the system is to identify and 
eliminate conditions in the school that could cause pests to be a problem. 
Applications of pest control materials are made only when necessary to 
eliminate a pest problem. Regular spraying inside the school building is not 
part of the pest program; however, occasional applications of pesticide 
control materials may be used to maintain the school grounds. 
  
 If you would like to receive written notification prior to the application of pest 
control materials subject to the notification requirements, please contact Rick Hansen at 
(708) 364-3310. 
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